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WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
K McNamara to the Minister for Lands, Planning and Environment, Hon Joshua 
Burgoyne MLA: 
 

Empire Energy Incident 
 

1. When will Northern Territory Environment Protection Authority (NTEPA) 
and/or investigators from the Department of Planning, Lands and 
Environment be reporting on the incident that occurred at Empire Energy’s 
Carpentaria-5 well pad in late December/early January involving the 
pumping of 2,000L of potentially contaminated water onto nearby 
vegetation, and how can this information be accessed? Will this report be 
made public? 


